Hacker, Marsha

From: Rideout, Kathleen

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 7:57 AM

To: Phillips, Rob; Pien, Janef; Hacker, Marsha

Subject: FW: CAMDEN RD, LINDA VISTA, HOB ST PUBLIC HEARING
fyi

From: Compton, Judy

Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 10:33 PM

To: Rideout, Kathleen; McCormick, Dan; Dryer, David; Coleman, Lisa

Cc: Cawley, Dennis; Kohinhofer, Alysen; Hannan, LeAnne; Bachmann, Christy
Subject: RE: CAMDEN RD, LINDA VISTA, HOB ST PUBLIC HEARING

Kathleen,
Please share this with the Board of Public Works.

Twill be unable to attend the meeting of the 17th. I firmly support this reconstruction, and the 15 year
payment option for qualified residents. I do notwant to slow the project down by asking for a referral.

A neighborhood meeting was held on February 18, 2010. Christy Bachmann and LeAnne Hannan
presented the plan and fielded questions and concerns. Residents of that portion of Camden involved in
the reconstruction attended, as did the neighborhood association president. There was no opposition
to the project evident, Requests were made by property owners and logged with Christy and LeAnne
who have met mnost requests. If trees are removed and need to be replaced, I would request that they be
replaced with the most mature irees possible. Ifwater utility work needs to be done, Iwould like to
have them do it in conjuncition with the construction.

There has been a request for parking on one side only--David Dryer is looking into that and will gel
back to me and to residents on it's feasibility.

This reconstruction, as the previous segnent of the reconstruction of Camden, was advised by the NRT
and supported strongly by the East Precinct Captain and the Neighborhood Police Officer, as well as
the Glendale Elementary Principal. The principal stated with his support that there are 25 children
who walk to school from their homes on Camden--this is the section with the most student population.

Please approve this plan as presented.
Thank you.
Judy

Alder Judy Compion

District 16

City of Madison

Phone: 608-221-2567 (home)
608-223-6007 (office)

email; jcompton@citygfimadison.com

From: Ridecut, Kathleen
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 1:48 PM
To: Compton, Judy; McCormick, Dan; Dryer, David; Coleman, Lisa
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Cc: Cawley, Dennis; Kohlnhofer, Alysen; Hannan, LeAnne
Subject: CAMDEN RD, LINDA VISTA, HOB ST PUBLIC HEARING



